
 

 

Product/Process Change Notice(PCN) 
 

Dear Customer: 

This is an announcement of change(s) to product(s) that are currently being 

offered by SHANPU CO., LTD. We request that you acknowledge receipt of this PCN. If you 

require samples for evaluation purposes, please make a request immediately.  
This PCN is being issued to notify customers that in order to assure continuity of 

supply. We had to change ST-10B test tweezer accessory the connecting cable ”YEP001-A” 

because original supplier stop produce. We can tracking it by produce lot number. 

Subject connecting cable YEP001-A and supplier change 

PCN series Series ST-10B 

Part number 

change (New/Old) 
Follow ECR-2022-25,New part number YEP001-A/Old part number YEP001-B 

Effect Date From December 1st , 2022 its continue change without notice 

Reason for PCN Because the original supplier stopped produce. 

Description of 

Change 

ST-10B test tweezer connecting cable to multimeter the YEP001-A, the 

3.5mm TRS plug(phone jack) and 4mm banana plugs handle shape 

different and Supplier change. 
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